
 

  
 

The Ontario Provincial Council of The Catholic 
Women’s League Invites you… 
 

Members are invited to a Prayer Service to remember and 

honour our Indigenous Peoples on Orange Shirt Day. 

 

 
 

 

Webinar is Hosted by: 

Provincial Council President, Colleen Martin 

Provincial Faith Chair, Claudette Langdon 

 

You are invited to register for the free webinar via Zoom on September 30th, 2024, at 7:00 PM 

Eastern Standard Time (EST).  

We encourage members to participate in their local events hosted by their CWL council or other 

organizations.  Those who do not have local events are most welcome to attend this webinar.  

If you have an Orange Shirt wear to our show support! 

Register for the webinar at: 

https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZcscO-hrj8sH9Pfq5MkF7oNSh4SZtQuoxY1 

 

“There is no single step that can eliminate the pain felt by residential school survivors, but by listening, 

seeking relationships, and working collaboratively where we are able, we hope to learn how to walk 

together in a new path of hope.” 

Bishop William McGrattan 
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